
Dear Partners, 
 
In keeping with the process of continuous development, improvement and feedback 
received from the field following correctives have been carried out. 
 

· Seat height correction carried out for Monarch High Back & Monarch Mid Back in 
order to maintain ergonomic seat height.  

· Correctives have been taken in specifications of VIA chairs. There was an error 
in mentioning dimension of total height of chair.  

 
We are attaching details of changes carried out for your ready reference. You may get in 
touch with our branch for Revised specifications or put a query through DRDS along with 
details of your inquiry 
 
We request you to upgrade your submissions of specifications in ongoing tenders and 
projects wherever necessary, to avoid any acceptance issues at a later date.  
 
There are no other changes like price and codes of the product. 
 
The circulars for ACE, EARL and MONARCH will be uploaded on DRDS.  
 
Regards, 
B2B Product Marketing Team 
 


